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Branch Bubble 6 

Jeff Hide jo ined the 
branch in June this year 
and although we had spoken 
on the phone we had not 
had the opportunity to 
meet in person . On 4 
September he kindly invited 
me over for a coffee in the 
garden of the house he and 
his wife Jac moved into in 
Marlborough last year.  
He bought his 1964 2-door saloon “Baggins” in July as a replacement for his 
Smart, and after a few teething problems is pleased with it. 
Jeff is in the process of writing up his fascinating life story and has 
contributed a brief extract from it for the Minor Message attached today.  
Thanks Jeff for a very interesting morning. 
Bill Reed


